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IHBC North Branch
Committee Meeting Minutes
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Minutes of IHBC North Branch meeting held on Wednesday 7 November 2007 at North of England Civic Trust, Blackfriars, Newcastle Upon Tyne

Present : David Lovie, Elaine Hogg, Stewart Ramsdale, Mike Hein-Hartmann, Graham Darlington, Geoff Underwood, Clare Lacy, Ian Goodman
Minutes of the Previous Meeting and Matters Arising
· Alison McCandlish has kindly agreed to continue to act as our IHBC North Branch web site manager despite working in Scotland now. Many thanks to Alison.

· Our North Branch newsletters and draft business plan are on the IHBC web site. (from the site navigation box go to search/site map/branches)
Treasurers Report
· Mike to complete the annual returns for the branch.

· There is £640 in the account
Branch Representative Report
· There has been no Council meeting

· Geoff will prepare a short branch report for the next Council meeting on 6 December. Items will include the draft Business Plan, the web page, NE Environment Representative and heritage skills.
Membership Report
· There are no new members but we think some new members living and working in the North have been assigned to other branches. Elaine to enquire.

· A shortened application form for Affiliates and Associates is in draft form and will soon be made available. A range of Affiliates and Associates will help to broaden the base of the Institute.

· Ian attended an IHBC meeting in London to review membership. Total membership of the Institute is 1,600 and it is growing at 5% a year.

CPD
· Newburn Church,  Elaine to contact Robert Thornily Walker
· Appeals, prosecutions, inquiries, Clare to pursue

· Ushaw College, skills, Elaine to pursue

· Amenity Societies

· English Heritage Renewable Energy in Historic Environment launch will soon take place
Branch Business Plan
· The next committee meeting will be devoted to the Business Plan and meeting the objectives set.
Newsletter

· The next newsletter will be devoted to Cumbria
Date of next meeting

Wednesday 5 December at 3:30 at Blackfriars, Newcastle Upon Tyne. This will be followed by Christmas drinks to which everyone is invited. Meet at the Civic Trust at 5:00 and then on to the Bodega on Westgate Road.
Wednesday 23 January 2008
Wednesday 19 March 2008

Any members wishing to attend will be very welcome and any comments on the minutes or any other matter will be gratefully received. Please contact the branch secretary Elaine Hogg, Design and Conservation Officer, Environment, County Hall, Durham, DH1 5UQ or email Elaine.hogg@durham.gov.uk
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